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September 8, 2017 
 פרשת כי תצא

 - pm 7:11 הדלקת הנרות 
  - pm 8:09ק “מוצאי ש

Dear Parents, שיחיו 

 
Welcome to Cheder Chabad of Monsey girls school for the 5778 school year.  For those of you 
who are new to our school and to those who are here from previous years I want you to know 
that you are coming to an absolutely wonderful place.  Our teachers and staff are passionate, 
caring, hardworking and always learning something new for the benefit of your children.  We 
are a collaborative and driven group of people who take learning seriously while also making  
personal connections that help kids succeed. 
 
At Cheder Chabad, we believe that parents, and students working together is of utmost im-
portance in helping us achieve  all our goals.  It is our desire to work together so that Cheder 
Chabad can continue to be an inviting place where you child can learn and grow.   
 
At this time I would like to give a big Thank You to our staff for all their efforts to start this year 
in a smooth and efficient way.  Teachers have worked hard getting their rooms organized and 
ready for our students.  Our office and maintenance staff have worked around the clock getting 
the school clean ready and organized.  Thank you to our PTA who welcomed all teachers on the 
first day with a gift, and would like to welcome our parents this Sunday 
evening (see the attached flyer).  Finally, I want to say thank you to all our 
families for the  never ending support you give us.  You make such a differ-
ence in our ability to succeed at Cheder Chabad. 
 
This upcoming School year will once again be filled with many rewards 
and some challenges.  I look forward to working together to make a posi-

tive impact in the lives of our stu-
dents. 
 
 כתיבה וחתימה טובה,
 
 
Mrs. Rosenbluh 





 

A very warm welcome to all our Preschool  קינדערלאך and parents, especially 
the new families who have joined our Cheder family. With so much to do, and 
so much to learn, we are ready for a year filled with learning and laughter. Our 
Morahs have put in so many hours to make sure that the classrooms are ready 
for our קינדערלאך. They have already impressed me so much with their devotion 
and care in making sure that every detail is taken care of. We are lucky to have 
such amazing Morahs! Thank you for allowing us to partner with you in 
the חינוך of your precious children. We look forward to sharing in your נחת! 
  
Wishing you א גוט געבענטשט יאר and a גוט שבת, 
 
Morah Chaya Light 
  




